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From: Brandy Doerner <brandy.doerner@icloud.com>
Sent: Monday, November 11, 2024 8:02 AM
To: PCD Hearings
Subject: Monument Ridge East Rezoning
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To whom it may concern...

ABSOLUTELY NOT!!! This proposed rezoning and housing development is not needed, wanted nor can it be supported
by the current infrastructurel!!

It will destroy the current landscape and natural habitats that many of us came to Monument for in the first place! Dark
skies, quiet and unencumbered neighborhoods in the wooded areas of North Woodmoor!!! Stop with this utter
destruction! It is not progress.

We vote NO to this ... and to the proposal for a “Buc-ees” directly across the highway!!! NO NO NO!!!!
Brandy Doerner

1510 Longview Circle

Monument CO 80132

M: +17202334851

Sent from my iPhone, using Voice-to-Text technology. Please forgive brevity and typos.



